Dear Parents.

Those everyone had a relaxing break over Easter. We have an action-packed summer term ahead, filled with exciting learning experiences for the children: film-making, sailing, a steam train trip to Paignton, and, of course, the residential trip! Our topic, 'All Aboard!', will focus on the fascinating history of the Industrial Revolution. The key question we will explore together is, 'Is progress always positive?' The children will be encouraged to sharpen their critical thinking skills and apply their knowledge of History, Science, and Geography, gained during their journey at St. Andrew's, to develop and support their opinions.

As the term draws to a close, we will bid farewell to our departing learners in a way that is uniquely St. Andrew's. On the last day of term, they will leave through our gates for the final time, celebrated by the applause of the whole school community. Please arrive a little early – with tissues at the ready!"

Important Information:

* If your child has an asthma pump, please send it in with a spacer and the nurse's asthma action plan that would have been written specifically for your child.

New School Hours: 8.45 - 3.15 (Children arriving later than 8.55 will be marked down as a late).

Year 6 SATs: Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May.

School Disco: Thursday 22nd May.

Sports Day: Friday 23rd May.

Year 6 Residential: Wednesday 11th June - Friday 13th June (return by 3.30pm).

Year 6 Sailing: In school hours, 23rd June – 27th June.

Year 5/6 Trip to Paignton: TBC but first week of July has been proposed.

Year 6 360 Film Presentation at the Immersive Dome: 7th July, 1.30 - 2.30pm.

Year 6 Leavers' Assembly: 22nd July at 9.10am.

Last day of term: 23rd July

Uniform

Children should come to school in full uniform (including black leather/leather effect shoes) every day. P.E.kit should be brought in on Monday and left in school to be taken back for the weekend. Kits should consist of navy blue shorts, white t-shirt & black plimsolls or trainers. Tracksuit bottoms and sweatshirts may be worn outside when the weather is cold but must be in St Andrew's colours. Please ensure that all of your child's belongings have clear name labels.

If you have any questions please do not he sitate to speak to any member of the Year 6 team or school staff.

Warm regards,

Mr. Line & the Year 6 Team